
Dear Friends of Saint Charles Caritas, 
  

God, thank you for kindness, graces and blessings! 

  

Please see attached collage:. Pictures, 1 and 2 rows, 6 pictures, the Sisters of the 
Sacred Heart lead by Sister Magnolia of Jesus of Quezon City, distributed pasta for 33 
families out of 1879 families. Because of the strict mandate for ECQ (Enhanced 
Community Quarantine), only parents can go out and get the pasta, hours at a time.The 
sisters run out of pasta. Pictures 7 and 8 , the youth of Puerto Prencisa, Palawan 
Mindanao island received  set of rosaries. the youth said translated in English " Thank 
you to the one who gave the rosary and God bless". The youth sent the 
pictures. Picture 9, Sisters Christina and Miriam of the St. Brigit received food/other 
items donated by anonymous donors. 
 

 
 

August 8, 2021 Sunday was the session for Teach the Children How to Pray in 
songs: 5 prayers were sang by the children: Our Father, Hail Mary Glory Be to the 
Father, Salvation Song in Tagalog and Awit sa Ina ng Santo Rosaryo. 33 children 
attended the session and 6 volunteers. They started at 10am The two teachers who 
conducted this session: Teacher Regina Tesorero did the opening prayer together with 
teacher Analiza Yauna. The prayers were thanking the blessings, Saint Charles Caritas, 



volunteers, healing of the sick, forgiveness of sins, and the 2 children, Ezekiel and 
Florimae recited their prayers to stop the pandemic and protect their families, and the 
people in the world. The Cavite is still in pandemic quarantine.  Q & A about the rosary 
and gave out 10 chocolate snack bars. The childrens assignment to Pray the Rosary at 
their homes and bring new friends. Childrens food: Chicken noodle soup and bread. 
The bread donated by teacher Norly Gane. Volunteers food: creamy rigatoni with 
cheese, leche flan and bread. This report for me was done by teacher Regina via 
whatsapp. When I saw these videos children singing with actions, I been having goose 
bumps and I'd been singing too and it moves my soul as if I was there. 
Thank you for Fr. Burt Boudoin for the donation through him to Saint Charles Caritas. 
Please see below 2 collages: 1st collage the children session, collage 2 the food 
preparation. 
 

 



 

July 21, 2021, Saturday was the Feed the Children # 4 by the Sisters of the Sacred Heart 

of Jesus from Quezon City and Pasig. Spaghetti was cooked and bag for 50 children by the 

Sisters run by Mother Superior Sr. Magnolia Billona. Thank you Sisters. Please see collage 

below. 



 

July 22, 2021, Sunday 10am Rosary Session Reported by teacher Regina 
Tesorero with teacher Analiza Yauna. 40 children attended, 9 were new 
attendees  (volunteers fetched the children from their homes) and 6 



volunteers. "Teacher Analiza did the opening prayer. Then distributed the rosaries 
to children as we sang the 5 songs with actions: Salvation song Tagalog version, 
Our Father, Hail Mary, Glory Be to the Father, and Awit sa Ina nang Santo 
Rosaryo. * A new song was introduced called Hail Mary Gentle Women also with 
actions. * We did a recap on how to do the correct sign of the cross and think 
about Jesus Christ, Blessed Mother Mary, Angels and Apostles when praying. We 
gave all the children chocolates. * The children presented their assignments. 
They were Sabrina, Kijames, Florimae, Thea, Rejoice.* Assignments: bring new 
friends, pray the rosary at home, in clean paper to write their parents prayers and 
wishes for their families. * The food was with blessings prayer by Tyron. * The 
children and volunteers food was Egg Noodle Soup." 

In the videos, the children's request of prayers were to end the covid-19, to help in their 
hardships, forgiveness of their sins, asking God to help their families and many more. I 
hope and pray that there will be priests and nuns in the future among these children. 
Please see 2 collages: 1st collage the Children, 2nd collage, food preparation. Darren 
and Tyron helping for the food preparation. 
 



 

 


